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I am actively looking
for new music. If you
are a band or a label or 
a publicist and you'd 
like me to check out 
what you're doing, 
review your music or 
interview you, contact 
me HERE. I am
currently submitting 
reviews and interviews 
to Rough Edge, Pitriff, 
Pivotal Alliance and 
Live 4 metal.
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SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 10,  2007

Cyclone-Brutal Destruction

Metal Mind

2007 (originally released in 1986)

I remember twenty-one years ago waving around my cassette of this

release trying to get people to listen to me rant about it’s greatness.

Well, now I can rant about it in print and Metal Mind has released it

on CD for the first time. Cyclone were a thrash band from Belgium

and this was their 1986 debut. It contains only eight songs and just

goes over the half an hour mark yet the songs were killer back then

and they still are. It’s very tight styled thrash leaning slightly

towards Exodus’ Bonded by blood and Metallica’s Kill ‘em all, but

perhaps even more aggressive. The band demonstrates an uncanny

knack for changing the pace at any given time and making it work.

The guitar solos are just chaotic at times as they are just peeling off

notes right and left, but it’s the absolute perfect style for this form of

music. The vocals are strong and deep, but not exactly comparable

to anyone I can think of. The album actually picks up steam as the

earlier songs are good, but the album works it’s way on to great

songs that make up the second half of the album. However, I have

known all of that for many years. Yet this version did allow me to

hear just how heavy it is now that it’s finally on CD. I was playing it

in my car and really feel the drums pounding all around me as they

pushed the songs along. Unfortunately Cyclone didn’t get much

notice when this came out. They also waited several years to release

All about the music that I love.

About Me
NAME:  METAL MARK LOCATION:  MANCHESTER, MARYLAND

I bumble along at life and just try my best to get by while enjoying what I can.

View my complete profile

Next Blog» Create Blog | Sign In
 

SEARCH BLOG
 

 

FLAG BLOG
 



Heavy Metal Time Machine: Cyclone-Brutal Destruction http://metalmark.blogspot.com/2007/11/cyclone-brutal-destruction.html

2 of 2 11/13/2007 8:42 AM

Blabbermouth- Metal 
news updated daily.
BNR Metal Pages- 
Index of classic metal, 
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black and death metal 
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news and other.
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hard rock,glam and 
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Heavy Metal.Info- 
Fairly new site all about 
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Live4metal- UK based 
site with album 
reviews, live reviews 
and interviews.
KNAC- Metal news, 
interviews and reviews.
Metal-rules: Long 
running site with news 
and reviews.
Metal Sludge-News, 
rumors and crazy 
interviews. Mainly hair 
metal bands.
Pitriff-Lots of reviews, 
interviews and more.
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site has reviews, 
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a follow-up. Still I am thrilled that this is finally out on CD and in

my hot little hand. Easily the best re-release of the year as the sound

is fantastic and it includes a booklet with notes about the band’s

history.
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